
 

 

 
 The Nottinghamshire County Council (Upton Road, Southwell Road and Main Street, 

Upton. Main Road, Averham) (50 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Order 2019 (3301) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, 
as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) 
Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of which will be to roads in 
Upton and Averham in the District of Newark and Sherwood:- 
 
Upton Road, Southwell Road and Main Street, Upton. Main Road, Averham in the District of 
Newark and Sherwood 
 
1. from a point 295 metres north-east of its junction with Newark Road, Southwell in an 

easterly direction to a point 46 metres west of the projection of the eastern side of No.80 
Main Street, Upton. 

 
2. from a point 3 metres north-east of the north-eastern corner of 3 Main Street, Upton in a 

north-easterly direction to its junction with A617 (Newark to Mansfield road) 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected at the locations below or by visiting the County Councils 
website – consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
  
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 

7QP. 
  
 (b) Southwell Library, The Bramley Centre, King Street, Southwell, Nottinghamshire, 

NG25 0EH 
 
The proposed speed limit is being introduced in response to requests and reflects the 
recommendations made in the A and B Road Speed Limit Review which produced a 
recommendation for all the A and B roads in Nottinghamshire. The new speed limit would be 
consistent with the existing 50mph speed limits on the A617 and on the Nottingham Road to the 
south of Southwell. 
 
The Written objections (stating grounds and quoting ref. 3301) must be received by me by the  
30th day of September 2019. 
 
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 
or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk  


